September 19, 2018
WeCAN Board of Directors minutes
1400 Quitman St.

The meeting began with board member introductions and welcoming a new at-large member,
Jessica Dominguez. The board also approved the minutes from the June 26th Board and
September 11th General minutes.

The October 6 neighborhood cleanup is coming up and it was discussed who could be there
and help with it.

There will be an end of the year WeCAN party. It will be held at Brew Culture and more details
will be sent out when they are decided. There will be some packet stuffing.

There was an update and discussion on the sustainable neighborhood network and business
outreach.

Board member Dave Justine gave an update on the voting platform research for enabling
neighbors to be able to vote online.

Dave also gave an update on the17th and Sheridan rezone request.

The agenda for the next general meeting on October 9 was discussed. There will be a forum for
the House District 4 candidates. The district attorney will come and give an update on what the
office is doing.

Meghan Yonke presented details about the Blueprint Denver plan in terms of the potential
impact and relevance to the West Colfax neighborhood. There was a lot of discussion on how to
proceed with getting clarification on certain points from the city and how to create awareness
about the plan for the general population.



